
ORADELL PUBLIC SCHOOL PROUDLY PRESENTS…
FAMILY SCIENCE

WORKSHOPS
CLASSES FOR FOURTH GRADE STUDENTS & THEIR PARENTS

✔Would you like to learn more about the importance of science
in your child’s future?

✔ Do you want to encourage scientific investigation with your
child at home?

✔ Are you ready to have fun with science?

Then come and Join us for a session of FAMILY SCIENCE.

Once a week, for 5 weeks
MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM “C”

WEDNESDAYS
TIME: 6:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M.

September 21, 2022
September 28, 2022

October 12, 2022
October 19, 2022
October 26, 2022

REGISTRATION:
⮚ Please email your reply to Ms. Schaum at:

schaumt@oradellschool.org

Your email MUST be received no later than:
⮚ WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2022

I will send a confirmation email prior to our first class.

mailto:schaumt@oradellschool.org


● Enrollment is limited and final selection will be made by
lottery.

● Returning families will be considered after first time
applicants.

Please include the following on your registration:
● Your child’s name AND the name of their teacher.

WHAT IS FAMILY SCIENCE?
Family Science is an after school program that fosters curiosity
about science and encourages parents, teachers and children to
explore science together.

Family Science activities are open-ended and extend the OS science
curriculum by including math-based physical science, chemistry &
biology. Children learn that the essence of science is curiosity,
inventiveness, critical thinking and persistence.

Family Science develops children’s problem solving skills and helps
build a conceptual understanding of science with hands-on
materials. Inexpensive materials of all kinds (beans, blocks, bottle
caps, water, toothpicks, coins etc.) are used to help children figure
out ways to solve problems. Simple materials are also used so that
the extension of these activities are easy to do at home!

PLEASE NOTE: Children may not come alone, nor may parents
attend without their children! Other school aged family members
are welcome, provided they are currently attending OPS.

Please join Mrs. O’Keeffe and me for some family together time
and some laughs! You are an important part of OUR FAMILY!!!!!


